
UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20460 

The Honorable John Bel Edwards 
Governor of Louisiana 
Office of the Governor 
P.O. Box 94004 
Baton Rouge, Louisiana 70804 

Dear Governor Edwards: 

September 7, 2021 

THE ADMINISTRATOR 

I would like to respond to the September 5, 2021, request for a waiver under the Clean Air Act made on 
your behalf by the Louisiana Department of Environmental Quality to allow the use of distillate 
Emission Control Area marine fuel in diesel-powered marine vessels and offshore nonroad engines and 
nonroad equipment supplied at Port Fourchon. In your request, you explain that this limited waiver is 
needed because there is not a sufficient supply of compliant fuel for these vessels, engines and 
equipment, which are needed as a result of Hurricane Ida. 

Regulations promulgated under the Clean Air Act require the use of ultra-low sulfur diesel fuel meeting 
15 parts per million sulfur specifications in certain diesel-powered marine vessels and in diesel-powered 
nonroad engines and nonroad equipment. These regulations are found at 40 C.F.R. § 1090.305 and 
epa.gov/diesel-fuel-standards/diesel-fuel-standards-and-rulemakings. Louisiana has declared a state of 
emergency as a result of Hurricane Ida. Widespread power outages, refinery shutdowns and flooding 
caused by the hurricane are preventing the distribution of adequate supplies of ultra-low sulfur diesel at 
Port Fourchon, which is the primary service hub for the Gulf of Mexico oil field. Off-shore crude oil 
production in the Gulf of Mexico relies heavily on services provided by marine vessels and offshore 
nonroad engines and nonroad equipment that obtain ultra-low sulfur diesel at Port Fourchon. 
Accordingly, these services are needed to supply crude oil to refineries for use in the production of 
gasoline and diesel fuel. A limited waiver of the requirements to sell ultra-low sulfur diesel as described 
below will allow these services to continue. 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and the Department of Energy have been actively 
monitoring the supply of fuel. The EPA has concluded, with DOE's concurrence, that it is necessary to 
take action to minimize or prevent disruption of an adequate supply of fuel to consumers. I have 
determined that an "extreme and unusual fuel [ ] supply circumstance" exists that will prevent the 
distribution of an adequate supply of ultra-low sulfur diesel for use in diesel-powered marine vessels and 
off-shore nonroad engines and nonroad equipment that are needed for disaster recovery and off-shore 
crude oil production. CAA§ 21 l(c)(4)(C)(ii)(I), 42 U.S.C. § 7454(c)(4)(C)(ii)(I). 

This extreme and unusual fuel circumstance is the result of Hurricane Ida, an event that could not 
reasonably have been foreseen and is not attributable to a lack of prudent planning on the part of 
suppliers of the fuel to these areas. CAA§ 21 l(c)(4)(C)(ii)(II), 42 U.S.C. § 7545(c)(4)(C)(ii)(II). 

epa.gov/diesel-fuel-standards/diesel-fuel-standards-and-rulemakings





